
OCVFA Rich Webster 

Memorial Golf 

Tournament

On behalf of the Rich Webster Memorial Golf committee and OCVFA we 

would like to thank you for your generous donation to support the 2022 

OCVFA Richard Webster Memorial Golf Tournament. The students 

receiving the scholarships truly appreciate the grant.

We look forward to your support in our tournament next year.
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Rick Nemier
19th Hole 

Specialist!
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